Newsletter

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have come to the end of another busy week at Riverside. The children have been
engrossed in learning their new topics and being immersed in lessons through hook and
‘WOW’ moments.

Nursery are learning about superheroes and Lunar New Year.

Reception are learning about winter and have recently ‘saved’ toys after Queen Elsa had
frozen them in ice!

Year 1 are learning about heroes in the past and present. They have class assemblies soon to
share their learning.

Year 2 are enjoying ‘The Great Fire of London’, finding facts and looking at sources to engage
in this event within history.

Year 3 are studying the historical period of The Bronze Age to The Iron Age. The children were
thoroughly engaged making Stonehenge out of biscuits!

Year 4 have begun the topic ‘Food Glorious Food’ - they are looking in particular at the human
body, teeth and the food chain.

Year 5 have started looking at the historical period of the Tudors—cross curricular links
include: cooking, music and art.

Year 6 are learning about the Ancient Mayans and have some excellent history and geography
links coming up this term!

KS2 children have enjoyed workshops this week with Money Minds—workshops included
budgeting for a holiday, planning a party, wants and needs and keeping money safe. There
are more sessions planned for next week.

A huge thank you to Rainham Mark Grammar School GCSE drama students for their
wonderful performance of ‘The Lion Inside’ to our Year 2 classes. The children enjoyed seeing
the performance alongside making masks and puppets.

We hope you all have a lovely weekend.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Robson

Headteacher
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The classes with
the best

attendance this
week are:

Kingfishers (Y1)

Hedgehogs (YR)
Owils (Y6)

WELL DONE!

—

PE
PROUD MOMENT...

Please ensure all PE kits are

in school for sessions This week, Y6 started their swimming

throughout the week. This . .
. . . sessions for Term 3. They were a credit to
includes all earrings being

removed at home prior to our school with their excellent Riverside

coming to school for Attitude and resilience in the pool.
everyone’s safety.

Well done Owls, keep it up!

Upcoming Events

16.01.24 Money Minds
Sessions for KS2

18.01.24 Woodpeckers
Class Assembly 8:55am

18.01.24 Height and
Weight Checl6( for YR and
Y

25.01.24 Kingfishers Class
Assembly 8:55am

E-mail: riverside-office@rmet.org

01634 338700
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